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Open Government Law - Village Attorney Responds
To: undisclosed-recipients: ;, Bcc: Meg Vaught Details

From the Desk of the Deputy Mayor of Tuxedo Park

Dear Friends and Neighbors,

Yesterday, | have received numerous and varied complaints, that some of you have unfortunately received a rather bizarre email from a
fellow resident, implying that the Village Government is in violation of NY State Laws... the laws of God... the Laws of Nature... and other
such nonsense.

So inaccurate and unhinged was this particular email, that our Village Attorney, Mr Brian D Nugent, Esq decided it was best to write a
response letter to the NY State Committee on Open Government.

In the letter to NY State, our Village Attorney affirms that:

1. The Village Government is fully aware of NY State Laws.

2. In his opinion, during the past 2 years, the Village Government broke no such laws.

3. That the motivation behind such a bizarre email is purely political, due to the upcoming election.

4. That, in fact, the Mayor has recently moved to sweep corruption and malpractice from Village Hall, terminating individuals and
practices that were "unethical and improper", including the practice of expensive gift-giving to Municipal Employees.

For your reading pleasure, attached hereto is such letter from the Village Attorney.

Furthermore, in the future, whenever you might receive an angry and bitter email from a fellow Resident, please don't become irritated
yourselves.

Instead, please empathise, and please think how the person might be profoundly disturbed... and for whatever reason might be suffering
immensely deep inside of themselves.

Such persons | usually keep in my daily Prayers.

Kindest regards to all,

Claudio Guazzoni
Deputy Mayor
Village of Tuxedo Park
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